Yuba County Sheriff’s Department

Steven L. Durfor, Sheriff - Coroner

215 5th Street, Suite 150, Marysville, CA 95901
Ph: 530-749-7777 » Fax: 530-741-6445

May 8, 2009

Curt Aikens. General Manager
Yuba County Water Agency
1220 ¥ Street

Marysville, CA 95901

Re:  Renewal of Law Enlorcement Services Contract- 2009
Dear Mr. Aikens:

Attached for your consideration and renewal is the proposed law enforcement services contract
for the period May 15, 2009 through September 15, 2009. There are no changes from the current
contract with the exception of the cost of living increase of approximately 2%. Please return the
signed agreement to me for further signatures and processing, Your assistance and support in the
matter is most appreciated.

Please give me a call at 749-7732 if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

STEVEN L. DURFOR
SHERIFF-CORONER
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Michelle A. Manning
Sheriff’s Financial Manager
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attach: Operating Agreement, YC Water Agency and YC Sheriff’s Department



OPERATING AGREEMENT BETWEEN YUBA COUNTY SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT
AND THE YUBA COUNTY WATER AGENCY

In return for the full time assignment ol a Yuba County Deputy 1] for 40 hours per week to patrol
and provide law enforcement services at New Bullards Bar Reservoir and associated recreational
lands, the Yuba County Water Agency agrees o reimburse the Yuba County Sheriff’s Department
for salary, benelits and overlime costs in support of Yuba County Water Agency operational
requirements. The period of service will be from May 15. 2009 through September 15, 2009, and
billings will be made al the following rates:

Monthly regular time billing rate prior to July 1, 2009: 55,086
Monthly regular time billing from July 1, 2009: $5,188

Overtime rate from May 15. 2009 through September 15, 2009:  $34.00 per hour

Regular billings should total approximately $20,599 for the four-month period. Overtime will be
performed during major holiday periods and should total a maximum of no more than $1,360.
Total four months billings are expected to be no more than $21,959. Billings will be made in two
increments-one at the end of the 2008-09 fiscal year, and one upon the completion of service in
September 2009. Both parties can make a different billing schedule or changes to this agreement
upon negotiation and agreement. We the undersigned concur with all aspects of the above detailed
operaling agreement.
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Curt Aikens Steven L. Durfor

General Manager Sherifi-Coroner

Yuba County Water Agency Yuba County Sherill"s Department
Date: v i ¢ Date:

Approved as to form

Angil Morris-Jones
County Counsel

Date:




